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Welcome Back 

 

 
We are now well into the Autumn term and sadly 

the weather is not as nice as in the picture above, 

however, the children and staff are settling into 

their routines and working really hard at keeping 

each other safe and well whilst getting their 

teeth stuck into their learning.   

 

With our risk assessment in place to help with 

COVID-19 arrangements we are constantly 

reviewing how things are going and adapting to 

new challenges as they arise; such as bad 

weather!   

 

I understand how difficult it is not being able to 

come into school currently, but we are working on 

ways that make our families feel included.  

Please let us know if you have any suggestions.   

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any concerns about your own child’s 

welfare or the welfare of others, please contact 

one of our DSL’s (designated safeguarding leads) 

and they will be happy to help.  

               
    Mrs Aston      Miss Brooker       Mrs Board 
Hevingham- 01603 754677    Marsham- 01263 732364 

 

Our first couple of weeks back at school 

We are so impressed with how well our children 

are settling in and they have been having such a 

lovely time making new friends and joining in 

with new activities.  

 

Please remember to send in wet weather gear as 

well, the children will be able to access the 

garden whatever the weather! Beth and Chloe 

are really enjoying getting to know everyone and 

if there is anything that you want to check or 

let them know, then please do not hesitate to 

speak to them.   

I know that parents are seeing photos and 

observations of their children on Tapestry, but 

here are a few photos to share as well.  

 

 
 

Parent Support Advisor 

Parenting isn’t easy and sometimes things can 

get tough. As a parent/carer you want what is 

best for your child. Our Parent Support Advisor 

is available to listen and support your family 

with any issues or concerns from home or school 

you may be facing. Carol Flatters is our TACT 

(families) Parent Support Advisor. If you would 

like to speak to Carol she can be contacted by 

email at cflatters@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk 

or by calling 07780 922545. (term time only) 

She may not have all the answers, but she can 

offer: 

 A confidential listening ear 

 Help to enable you to express your 

concerns about your child to the school 

and act as a link between school and 

home. 
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 Support and advice if you have concerns 

about your child’s social, emotional or 

behaviour development, helping you nip 

things in the bud before they get serious. 

 Support with transition – as they start to 

move between schools  

 Give hints and tips about general parenting 

issues 

 Help to find services and other agencies 

who are available to help you and your 

family 

 

Slow Cooker & Healthy Eating  

Emmanuel Church are holding a slow cooker and 

healthy eating course on Thursday 8th and 15th 

October from 9.15am – 11:45am. This is a 

practical FREE 2 week course offering basic 

cooking skills and low cost, low waste healthy 

eating ideas. Free parking is available at Buttland 

carpark on Mill Road. At the end of the 2 week 

course you will take home a free slow cooker. (1 

per household). If you have previously attended 

this workshop you will not be eligible to attend. 

To book your place please contact Monica Harding 

on 07780 887348 or by email at 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

From Trash to Treasure  

Emmanuel Church on Cawston Road in Aylsham are 

holding a FREE fun hands-on workshop trying out 

imaginative and creative ways to re-purpose and 

upcycle household items giving them a whole new 

life and saving them from landfill. This will be 

held on Thursday 19th November @ 9.15am – 

11.45am. To allow for social distancing guidelines 

places are limited and must be booked with our 

Family Learning Co-ordinator Monica Harding.  

 

CIEH Foundation in Food Safety 

Emmanuel Church are also holding a Food Safety 

Workshop on Thursday 5th November from 9am-

3pm. A FREE one day accredited training course 

leading to the CIEH Foundation Certificate in 

Food Safety. The course is suitable for anyone 

working and preparing fresh food for 

consumption. To book your place, please contact 

Monica Harding. Please also bring a packed lunch.  

 

Key Dates 

The Key Dates sheet that we normally send at 

the beginning of term will not be the same this 

year.  We are in discussions with the Cluster 

Trust about our Family Learning Days and how 

that will be delivered in the current climate of 

social distancing.  Unfortunately, most of our 

events such as Christmas plays and reading 

cafes have had to be put on hold for obvious 

reasons.   

 

Here are the school term dates for the 

year- 

 

Autumn term- 

A1- Mon 7th Sept- Wed 21st October 

A2- Mon 2nd Nov – Fri 18th Dec 

 

Spring term- 

Sp1- Mon 4th Jan – Fri 12th Feb 

Sp2- Mon 22nd Feb – Fri 26th March  

 

Summer term-  

Su1-Mon 12th April – Fri 28th May 

Su2- Mon 7th June – Wed 21st July 

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 
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